President of Russia congratulates the Leader of Uzbekistan on his election victory



On October 25, President of the Republic of Uzbekistan Shavkat Mirziyoyev had a telephone conversation with the President of the Russian Federation Vladimir Putin.

The President of Russia warmly congratulated President Shavkat Mirziyoyev on his convincing victory in the Presidential elections, and sincerely wished great success and prosperity to the friendly people of Uzbekistan.

Current issues of further development of strategic partnership and alliance were discussed. The schedule of meetings at the highest level was considered.

The main attention was paid to the expansion of practical cooperation in trade-economic and investment spheres, including the preparation of promising projects and cooperation programs during the upcoming meeting of the joint Intergovernmental Commission.

Source